## Abstinence



Donna Rice Hughes Enough Is Enough 746 Walker Road, Suite 116 Great Falls, VA 22066

## Dear Donna:

The mission of the Abstinence Clearinghouse is to strengthen local, state, national, and international agencies through the support services it offers. We provide a central location where character, relationship and abstinence programs, curricula, speakers, and materials may be accessed.

We are very excited about the Enough Is Enough (EIE) Internet Safety 101 program and its goal to educate parents and adult caregivers about Internet dangers and provide solutions to protect children online. The Internet safety training materials that EIE provides will alert and educate parents and adult caregivers about online sexual predators and pornographers who seek to victimize innocent and vulnerable children.

Additionally, we thank you for your support of our complementary efforts to create a safer and more secure Internet environment. Together, we will provide the vital training to parents and community groups that will play a critical role in making the Internet a safer place for all children.

The Abstinence Clearinghouse commends and supports you on your outstanding Internet Safety 101 program, and we are excited to work alongside EIE in our common goal of Internet Safety.

Sincerely,

Sioux Falls Office 801 East 41st Street Sioux Falls, SD 57105

Washington DC Office PO Box 34773 Washington DC 20043

info@abstinence.net www.abstinence.net 888 577 2966 605 335 3643 Kimberly Martinez Executive Director